
4 Jobs You Can Do With a Skid Steer Log Grapple Bucket

When you’re looking to purchase a skid steer attachment with ample application diversity, a log grapple bucket 
should be on your priority list. There are several ways to implement this tool into your work, and its powerful 
lifting and gripping abilities are unrivaled. However, for people looking to buy their first log grapple buckets, 
just how vital these pieces of equipment are to so many industries can still be a bit unclear. Here are four jobs 
you can do with a skid steer log grapple bucket and why this attachment is the perfect addition to your arsenal.

Construction Jobs

It’s no secret that constructing a new building involves a lot of material handling. Whether it’s along the 
foundation or in areas with utility installation, log grapple bucket for skid steer is great options for moving large 
obstructions out of the way. With their pointed teeth and powerful gripping strength, they can handle larger or 
irregularly shaped loads with ease, so you can quickly transport materials from the pile to the truck or improve 
the efficiency of removing construction debris. The design of these attachments also makes them incredibly 
versatile, allowing you to use them for almost anything you could need on the job.

Demolition and Storm Cleanup Jobs

Skid steer log grapple bucket attachments are also very effective at demolishing and clearing older sites. Once a 
building falls, there will be ample rubble and large sections of concrete and drywall to account for. With their 
power, grapple buckets make it possible for you to lift these bulky loads and keep them in place during 
transport. This way, you can get these items out of the way not only more effectively but also much more 
quickly than you would with other equipment.
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Landscaping Jobs

Another type of job you can do with a skid steer log grapple bucket is landscaping. From piles of chopped-up 
undergrowth to small trees, there’s no end to the debris left over from the brush-cutting process. Fortunately, log 
grabble buckets can carry large quantities of these items at once, streamlining waste disposal and saving you 
ample time during the day.

Forestry Jobs

These skid steer attachments can even help with forestry projects. Large sections of tree trunk are some of the 
hardest items to move for even the strongest pieces of machinery. But log grapple bucket attachments allow you 
to lift and move them with ease. Specially designed teeth inside the device further latch onto the wood and keep 
it in place. This reduces the risk of tree trunks falling during transport and smooths out the process of splitting 
them into smaller logs.

Regardless of your industry or needs, McLaren Industries is dedicated to providing the perfect equipment to 
help you get the job done right. Our skid steer log grapple attachment is only one of the useful tools in our 
arsenal, and we’re excited to work with you to find the right tool for any type of application. Contact us here or 
give us a call at 800-836-0040 with any questions.
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https://www.mclarenindustries.com/us/en/attachments/log-grapple-bucket-attachment/28/
https://www.mclarenindustries.com/us/en/request-a-quote/
tel:8008360040

